
Resolution of the Turnagain Community Council 
 

Resolved:  The Turnagain Community Council rejects the negotiated agreement between 

the Municipality of Anchorage and the property owner of Lot 8, Lagoon Estates 

Subdivision. 

 

The incursions into public land at the southwest end of Westchester Lagoon shall be 

remedied and the land made available for general public park use.   

 

The Turnagain Community Council supports the establishment of a rest and wildlife 

viewing area in the Margaret E. Sullivan Park on the shore of Westchester Lagoon 

adjacent to and immediately to the east of private property described as Lot 8, Lagoon 

Estates Subdivision. 

 

The Department of Parks and Recreational will work with the Turnagain Community 

Council and the Southern Addition Community Council to plan for this public use of this 

public area. 

 

Passed this day, December 1, 2005 by the Turnagain Community Council at its regularly 

scheduled meeting. 

 

 

Signed Mark Wiggin, 

Turnagain Community Council President  Date:  December 1, 2005 

 

 


